
What’s happening?  

As part of the Liverpool Health and Academic Precinct redevelopment of Liverpool Hospital, the Demand 

Management Unit (DMU) and Central Ward Orderlies Service (CWOS) are moving to a new space on Ground 

Level of the new building.  

Access to the new location is via Entrance A, Ground Level.  

When is this happening?  

The Demand Management Unit will remain operational during the move from Monday 28 October, until the 

department is fully relocated into their new area.  

Who can I contact for more information about the move?  

For more information about DMU move please contact Rebecca Doran or Linda Ciampone on 8738 3064 or at 

rebecca.doran@health.nsw.gov.au or linda.ciampone@health.nsw.gov.au. 

For more information about the CWOS move, please contact Leslie Ingrey or Praniel Kumar on 8738 6488 or 

at leslie.ingrey@health.nsw.gov.au or praniel.kumar@health.nsw.gov.au. 

DEMAND MANAGEMENT UNIT AND CENTRAL WARD ORDERLIES 

SERVICE ARE MOVING! 
Move date:  Monday 28 October 

New location:  Ground Floor 
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